Olivia Schreifels and Autumn Kron

ROCORI High School
3/24/25

Ryan Hauge
ROCORI High School
534 5th Ave N, Cold Spring, MN 56320

Dear ROCORI School Board,

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to request that the seniors at ROCORI be
given the opportunity to have their last day of school on May 23rd and have the last week of
school off, as a well-deserved break before they embark on their post-graduation journeys.

Throughout the school year, seniors have worked diligently to meet academic expectations,
prepare for college or their future careers, and manage various extracurricular activities. As we
approach the final week of the academic year, many students have completed their required
coursework, exams, and other obligations. The last week is often marked by a slowdown in
academic activity, and giving seniors the time off would allow them to focus on their next steps,
spend quality time with friends and family, and prepare for graduation.

This request not only acknowledges their hard work but also allows them to have a peaceful and
stress-free transition to the next phase of their lives. A break during this time would allow the
seniors to relax, reflect on their achievements, and celebrate their accomplishments without the
pressure of attending school during what is often a hectic and emotional time.

We understand that there are logistical considerations to be made, and we are open to
discussing any possible solutions that would make this request feasible. We believe that this
change would be a positive step for our senior students, as it would provide them with a
meaningful and memorable conclusion to their high school experience.

Thank you for considering this request. We look forward to discussing it further.

Sincerely,

Olivia Schreifels and Autumn Kron
Oy Schywipot] (ikumm Yson.

(schreoli000@rocori.k12.mn.us and kronaut000@rocori.k12.mn.us)



